Announcements October 22, 2023

Please read after the Communion Prayer, before final blessing.

For those planning on joining Fr. Thom on the Marian Pilgrimage April 8-22, 2024, there will be an information meeting in the parish hall at All Saints on Sunday, November 5^{th} at 2pm.

If you have any gently used winter coats, snow suits, hats, mittens, gloves, socks, scarves, and boots for adults and children that you no longer need, please donate them to those less fortunate in our community. These items can be dropped off in the St. Vincent de Paul collection box that has been placed in the hallway at All Saints church.

There will be Spanish Mass celebrated on Sunday, October 29th at 6:00pm at All Saints church.

For All Saints Only -

St. Vincent de Paul monthly collection: reminder collection will take place next weekend.